
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

                                 ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD MEETING 
 

The previous notice regarding a meeting of the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board on 
October 22, 2015 in Bethel, Alaska is withdrawn. The meeting will be rescheduled as necessary 
to a future date that will be publically noticed. 

 
                                            Cynthia A. Franklin, Director (907) 269-0350 
 


